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Cordial invitation to a side event on 
 

MOVING FROM DEFUNDING CIVIL SOCIETY  
TO DEFENDING CIVIL SOCIETY: 

A Discussion of Foreign Funding Constraints on Civil Society 
 

Friday, 31 May 2013 
13h00 - 15h00 

Room XXV (25), Palais des Nations 
 

 
International Center for 

Not-for-Profit Law 

 

 
The ability to seek, receive and use resources from domestic or 
foreign sources is an integral part of the freedom of association.  In 
recent years, however, an increasing number of countries have 
imposed constraints on the ability of civil society organizations to 
access foreign funding and other resources. Mr. Maina Kiai, Special 
Rapporteur on the rights to freedom of peaceful assembly and of 
association, addresses this issue in his second thematic report, which 
will be presented to the UNHRC on 30th May 2013.  In cooperation 
with Mr. Kiai, this side-event will further explore this issue, 
examining foreign funding restrictions, governmental justifications, 
and possible responses to this growing threat to the freedom of 
association and civil society.     
 

Panelists: 
 

Maina Kiai, 
Special Rapporteur  

on the rights to freedom of peaceful assembly and of association 
 

Feliciano Reyna, Acción Solidaria – Venezuela 
 

Nalini Elumalai, SUARAM - Malaysia 
 

Mohamed Zaree, Cairo Institute for Human Rights Studies - Egypt 
 

Yuri Dzhibladze, Centre for Development of Democracy and Human 
Rights - Russia 

 

Danny Sriskandarajah, CIVICUS – South Africa 

 

 
 

 

 

Contact: Renate Bloem 

CIVICUS Geneva Office 
renate.bloem@civicus.org  
Mobile +41 76 346 2310 

Moderator 
David Moore,  

International Center for Not-for-Profit Law 
 

Refreshments will be provided at 12:30 
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